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As this week began, there was an introduction to thank you cards. Through this, an
explanation of not only how to write them properly, but also why they are something that would
make you stand out was mentioned. This showed me that by using thank you cards and writing
to professionals rather than emailing them, it would make me stand out among a crowd as
majority of people use email to express these thoughts. Also, I now know that when writing a
thank you card it is best to start out broad with the information, but then say something
specific from the interaction with the professional in order to create a connection.

Along with this, I began to think about what I would like to do for my original work
project. This year, when studying architecture, my main focus is domestic architecture.
Keeping this in mind, finding someone that I do not necessarily know very well and then using
their version of an ideal home, making them a custom home layout and model with safety
regulations, budget, materials, and other things in mind would be ideal.

Overall, throughout the next week, I would like to keep thinking about my original work
in order to make sure that I come up with something that not only showcases what I can do, but
is also creative and challenging.



